
Diary Dates   

 

Friday 27th October: Issue 2  

Monday 7th 

November:  

Return from 

Half-Term 

 

Monday 7th 

November:  

INSET Day for 

Blue, Orange & 

Red Class 

 

Wednesday 

15th              

November: 

Parents     

Evening  

 

A letter will be 

sent home after 

Half Term to 

confirm a date 

for the      

Christmas    

Nativity and 

events.  

Hello and welcome to our October      

Newsletter!  

This term has been so busy! Staff and       

children are all now really settled in to 

school and working hard.  

The building work is due to be signed off on 

the Friday of half term and then we can get 

back into our classrooms and back to normal. It hasnõt 

been easy with three classrooms displaced and no hall, 

library and soft play. I have been so proud with how staff 

have pulled together and how the children have         

managed. I canõt wait to share photos of the completed 

works over the next couple of weeks. It has transformed 

the school and will help us with our mission to be the best 

SEN provision in Staffordshire.  

Thank you to everyone that donated to this years Harvest. 

Even with the increased cost to groceries, we received 

more donations than we ever had. This is testament to the 

kindness and generosity of all of our parents and carers.  

I look forward to welcoming you all to parents evening on 

the 15th November where we can share all the amazing 

progress the children have made. It will be the first time we 

have been able to welcome you all into the building and 

we are very excited to see 

as many of you as possible.  

Take care and have a lovely 

half term,  

Alison 

 



 

This month Blue Class have continued to make us proud with their fantastic progress during 

the first half term of the year. They are understanding and following our class routines really 

well, and we are having some lovely engagement in our various class activities.  

Our topic ôMe and My Worldõ has continued with us enjoying lots of learning activities linked 

to our special stories ôPeace at Lastõ and ôMy World, Your Worldõ.  

Our Maths activities have included lots of sorting, matching, counting and pattern activities. 

We have also been enjoying lots of number rhymes and songs, comparing toys and objects 

for size and exploring basic 2D shapes.  

We have been learning about colour through a range of creative activities, including making 

patterns and mixing colours with toy vehicles in our tuff tray.  

Special activities have included our Harvest Assembly and our School Bake Off, which we 

have enjoyed alongside all our other learning and curriculum activities - PE, Music Therapy, 

Swimming and more recently, spending time with Eddie, our Therapy Dog.  

It has been a very busy but lovely half term settling all our children into school and into our 

ôBlue Class Hall Classroomõ. We are proud of the start they have all made and are now very 

excited to be moving back into our fantastic new classroom after the holiday. Have a lovely 

half term, we look forward to welcoming everyone back into our lovely classroom!     

Blue Class Staff  


